
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO  : Bureau Directors 
   Service Directors 
                                    Heads, Attached Agencies 
   Regional Executive Directors 
   Regional Directors (EMB, MGB) 
 
ATTN             :  Division Chiefs, Planning Officers, Accountants, Budget Officers  

PENR Officers, CENR Officers  
GAD Focal Points 

 
FROM: The Undersecretary for Finance, Information Systems and Climate 

Change,  and  Chairperson, National GAD Focal Point System  
  
SUBJECT       : TRAINING-WORKSHOP ON GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT 

FOR DENR MANAGERS AND KEY PERSONNEL ON JUNE 28,  
 2021, MONDAY, 9:00 AM TO 4:00 PM 

 
DATE  : 16 June 2021 
 
  
 The National Gender and Development Focal Point System (NGADFPS), through the 
Gender and Development (GAD) Office will conduct a blended (face-to-face and virtual) 
training-workshop on June 28, 2021, Monday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., at the DENR Social 
Hall, or on virtual participation.  The activity aims to enhance the knowledge and skills of key 
officials and personnel who are directly responsible in ensuring the mainstreaming of gender 
and development concerns in the Department’s programs, project and activities (PPAs), 
particularly on the Ten Priority Programs.  
 
 The training-workshop will tackle both the technical and financial aspects of 
implementing the GAD Programs of the Department, as it seeks to comply with national and 
international commitments on ensuring that the impacts of the PPAs are equally enjoyed by 
women and men alike. The perennial concerns on Audit Observation Memoranda (AOM) 
issued by the Commission on Audit (COA) shall also be addressed. 
 
 We request the attendance and participation of your key officials and personnel 
identified above,  either face-to-face or using the online link below:  
 

https://zoom.us/j/95164145738?pwd=ekpxb0cvUnBQWm5xeVNrSDRIbDk2UT09 
Meeting ID: 951 6414 5738 
Passcode: GADJUNE28 

 

Republic of the Philippines 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel. No. 929-66-26 



  
 

Attached herewith is the confirmation slip. The first 40 registrants for face-to-face 
attendance shall be accommodated. The other participants will have to participate online. 
Should you have queries, please communicate to the DENR GAD Office thru  Shalimar Vitan 
or Susan Ruth Nisperos-Nool at the following email addresses: gad_denr@yahoo.com, 
elenbasug17@gmail.com; shalimarvitan@yahoo.com; tongks91@yahoo.com.  
 
 
 
 
       ATTY. ANALIZA REBUELTA- TEH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


